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First name: Jill

Last name: Updyke

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The proposed timber removal and/or sale needs to have an environmental impact study. The public

needs to be made aware of the study's data, and then be allowed a public hearing where they can voice their

opinions and concerns. To make a sweeping decision, such as this is unlawful. 

Kindly,

Jill Updyke

8461 Valley View Court

Sebastopol, CA 95472


